
 

 

 

 
 

• Happy New Year to you all. I hope we all remain safe, healthy and happy. This year we 
will endeavor to ensure your children have fun and enjoy school, whilst ensuring they 
make academic progress. We will be arranging times for you to look at the children’s 
work books and understand where they are academically and how they can further 
achieve. Times to see the teacher will be arranged to suit yourself and the teacher by 
February half term. 

• January and February are very cold months. Please make sure your children wear 

appropriate clothing so they don’t get cold as we will be ventilating spaces to ensure 
they remain safe in school. This means hats and gloves will be need to be worn so please 
put names inside them. We also encourage you to do this with all their things. 

• We are still hoping that trips etc can go ahead and I will be encouraging and supporting 
these. I believe we have to learn to live with the virus. This does not mean however we 
should be irresponsible. We need to teach children to wash their hands regularly as well 

as LFT if we display any Covid symptoms. Any things parents need to be aware of, school 
will update on the website so please ensure you look at it every day. 

• We have a new member of staff in Year 1W. Miss Smith will be going on maternity leave 
in March. Miss Smith will post a blog to show you who she is and what she looks like. 

• Please can all parents ensure that if new phones are purchased, you share the number 
and update your records at school.  

• Can we also remind parents that sweatshirts and PE tops etc are on sale EVERY day in 
the morning in the parents’ room by 1B where you will find Miss Preston or Mrs Rullay. 
You can also talk to them if you want them to pass a message on to your child ’s teacher 
about anything they need to be aware of. 

• Holidays in term time are not permitted and fines will occur if holiday forms are not 
filled in and are longer than 5 extra days. 

• Finally I hope we all have a great January. We are at the end of a phone if you need 
anything. The number is 76689558 and you will be passed to the pastoral team to 

support. 
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